
 

  

ITA General Record Request Number: 56-2020 

January 4, 2021 

 

Betty Butchart 

Transition Team, MTE-Electrical Compliance & Safety 

Vancouver Airport Authority 

 

Dear Betty Butchart, 

Re: ITA General Record Request Number 56-2020 

Thank you for your request of November 20, 2020 where you inquired as to “the year the first female 

electrician was certified in the province of B.C.”.   

Further to our conversation and according to our digital records, we can advise that a female was 

certified in Electrical (Construction section) in 1980.  

For reference, under section 52 of B.C.’s the Act, and within 30 business days of receipt of this letter, 

you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner for a review of our response by writing to: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of B.C. info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-

5629.  

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) ITA’s record request 

number 56-2020; 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your original request; and 4) detailed reasons 

why you are seeking the review. Further information on requesting a review is available at the Office 

of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of B.C.’s website at: https://www.oipc.bc.ca/ 

We have now closed your request.  However, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me by email at recordrequest@itabc.ca or by telephone 778.328.8700 or 1.866.660.6011.  

 

Regards,  

Claudia Lopez de Munain 

Manager, Privacy and Information Management 
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